
Richmond
Cozen O’Connor’s Richmond office opened in January 2018. Our Richmond-based attorneys are

members of the firm’s State Attorneys General (AG) Practice and offer executive agency and

legislative branch strategies and services for companies operating in Virginia. Our Virginia state

government and legislative team is unique in that it combines its deep experience advocating for

clients in the state AG arena with its experience representing clients on issues of concern to state

legislatures and in Virginia specifically.
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